
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 April 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  
 
Re: End of Year arrangements for Year 11 students 
 
This term is a very busy one for our Year 11 students and we have been impressed 
by their positive work ethic and attitude towards their post-Easter assessments. It has 
been a pleasure to see so many of our students attending the period 4 lessons that 
we have on offer. These lessons will continue to run until Thursday 20 May and we 
encourage students to attend these in order to supplement their revision at home and 
achieve the best they can in their assessments. 
 
I would like to inform you of the end of term arrangements for our Year 11 students. 
All post-Easter assessments should have taken place by Friday 21 May. For any 
students who have missed an assessment, for any reason, they will be given an 
opportunity to catch up and complete them in the week commencing 24 May. During 
the week commencing 24 May, we would like to celebrate the achievements of our 
Year 11 students by holding a leavers assembly and we will confirm details about this 
nearer the time about when, where and how we intend to do this safely.  
 
We will also be writing to you in the near future with further careers guidance and 
details on our sixth form transition event that will take place in the summer term. During 
our transition programme, students will be able to make full use of the sixth form 
facilities and attend a wide range of taster lessons.  
 
Finally, as mentioned in previous correspondence from Mrs Dalton, we are still hopeful 
that we will be able to host a prom for Year 11 students if national restrictions continue 
to ease and allow larger social gatherings. This will hopefully take place on Friday 16 
July 2021 at Beverley Racecourse. Once we are clear if the restrictions will allow us 
to hold a large social event we will be back in touch but, as mentioned by Mrs Dalton, 
we advise that students do not purchase outfits or book transport until the event is 
confirmed. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr Scott Ratheram 
Executive Principal 


